
 

 

 

 

 14th June 2017 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

On Tuesday 4th July, the Year 6 children have the opportunity to spend the morning taking 

part in the Castle Point Crucial Crew Scheme.  This will take place at The Deanes School in 

Thundersley.  During the morning the children will take part in a series of different safety 

scenarios that highlight situations that they could meet in life, and in addition to being a part 

of their Year 6 curriculum, the children thoroughly enjoy the sessions. 

 

The children will need to arrive at school by 8:45am, wearing full school uniform.  They will be 

taken by coach and return to school by lunch time. 

 

We appreciate that you have just paid for the educational holiday, but hope you will support 

the school by contributing £5.00 towards the cost of the coach. 

 

Please sign the permission slip below and return it, together with your payment, to your child’s 

teacher as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs A Phillips 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Jotmans Hall Primary School – Crucial Crew – Tuesday 4th July 2017 

 

Name of child ………………………………………………………………………  Class ………………………………………… 

 

I do/do not give permission for my child to attend the Crucial Crew visit on Tuesday 4th July 

2017. 

 

I enclose a donation of £…………………………… towards the cost of the coach. 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 


